

May 5, 2016

City Council President Linda M. Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council City of New Bedford 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **APPOINTMENT** of David DeTerra of 47 Roundsville Street, New Bedford, MA 02745 as a Deputy Shellfish Warden. This term will expire in May of 2019.

Sincerely,

Jonathan F. Mitchell

Mayor

JFM/dlr

cc: Mr. DeTerra



Department of Public Infrastructure

Ronald H. Labelle Commissioner

Water
Wastewater
Highways
Engineering
Cemeteries
Park Maintenance
Energy

CITY OF NEW BEDFORD Jonathan F. Mitchell, Mayor

To: Jonathan Mitchell, Mayor

From: Euzebio Arruda, Deputy Commissioner

Date: May 4, 2016

Subject: Appointment of Shellfish Warden

I am sending this letter to recommend that David Deterra of New Bedford be appointed as a Deputy Shellfish Warden. David is scheduled to work no more than 20 hours a week. His term will expire in May of 2019.

Sincerely,

Euzebio Arruda

Deputy Commissioner